
 

Greensboro Criminal Justice Advisory Commission 

Meeting Minutes 

August 15th, 2024 

The Greensboro Criminal Justice Advisory Commission (GCJAC) had their monthly 

meeting at 6:40 p.m. on the above date at the Central library in the Nussbaum room.  

Commissioners Present:  S. Hawkins, W. Durham, W. Cutler, K. Lightsey, C. Coleman, P. 

Wisneski, J. Miller, and A. Smith  

Commissioners Absent:  

City Staff Present:   Criminal Justice Administrators S. Lewis 

I. Call to Order 

W. Cutler called the meeting to order at 6:37p.m. 

 

A. Opening 

 

The regular meeting of the Committee was called to order at 6:35pm on 7/18/24 in the 

Central library by GCJAC Chairwoman W. Cutler. 

 

B. Moment of Silence  

The meeting opened with a moment of silence  

 

C. Meeting Minutes 

Executive Board Updates  

W. Cutler stated she received her letter from council approving her position on the GCJAC 

executive board and K. Lightsey is the official chairman of the commission. S. Lewis stated D. 

Coates was also appointed as a new member of GCJAC and awaiting him to accept his position.  

Meet & Greet 

Commissioner C. Coleman suggested another possible meet & greet in the fall and the 

commissioners were open to it. K. Lightsey attending events from other organizations and 

programs happening around the city. P. Wisneski said it was a good event but it would be more 

effective if we placed ourselves with others having events and some ideas that would help. S. 

Hawkins discussed GCJAC presence had curiosity and interest. He spoke about the residents he 



interacted with that had many questions regarding GCJAC. K. Lightsey said he spoke with a 

resident and followed up with him by giving him answers to the questions he had and providing 

resources he could share with others.  

National Night Out 

Commissioners were informed about NNO that took place on August 6th in different 

communities. They discussed the events they attended, how the event went for them, and the 

participation of the residents.  

Speaker for Crime Stoppers Event  

.GCJAC was invited to speak at the crime stoppers event on September 11th at Wicked Burger. 

The commission discussed the speaker and chose W. Cutler to speak and inform crime stoppers 

about GCJAC.  

Monthly Report 

Each commissioner that participated in the monthly report spoke about the activities they were 

involved in.   

Adjournment 

Motion to adjourn. 

Moved by:  Commissioner W. Durham 

The motion passed unanimously. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:52 p.m. 

 


